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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum U.S.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your recent mailgram concerning the Fifth
Circuit's findings that the sentences imposed in the case of
United States v. Denson, et al. were illegal. We are presently
considering further legal proceedings in this matter in light of
the failure of the Court of Appeals to order that the illegal
sentences be corrected.

We appreciate the expression of your views.

Sincerely,*t r IL-yz
Huerta

Deputy Assistant Attorney General
Civil Rights Division


